
SCATTERING OF ASHES – PAUL BARNETT

A Memorial Service for the late POUCSM Paul Edward Barnett will be conducted at the former 
HMAS Platypus site, at 1100 on Sunday 15th of September followed by the scattering of Paul’s ashes 
in Neutral Bay.

The service will be held in conjunction with the SAA – NSW’s Annual AE1 Memorial Service, 
medals may be worn.

On completion of the service, those attending are invited to retire to the Kirribilli Hotel.  

There is parking available in the adjacent streets or in the RANTME Car Park off High St.  The site is 
within walking distance of Milsons Point Station or the Ferry at Karaba Wharf. (High St).  Parking is 
extremely difficult around the Kirribilli Hotel, so please consider using public transport or be prepared
to walk as required.


